
24-25 Piqua City Schools Breakfast & Lunch at Washington  

 

Through the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) Grant, ALL K-12 Piqua 

City School students will be provided breakfast and lunch at NO CHARGE 

for the entire 2024-2025 school year.   

 

The CEP grant does not require forms to be completed. This grant is 

awarded yearly, so lunch fees may return in future school years.   

 

Students who want ‘extra’ food items beyond what is provided for breakfast 

and lunch will need to purchase them at regular prices.   

To check your student’s account balance or add money to your 

child’s account for extra food items, please visit  

www.k12paymentcenter.com.   

 

Visit the Piqua Food Service website page to preview menus.  

https://www.piqua.org/Foodservice.aspx   Please contact Jennifer 

Garland, at 773-4321, extension 6611, with any questions you might have 

regarding the PCS Food Service program. 
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